
Skyline’s Coronavirus Response – Updated 6/9/2020 

In light of the Governor’s moving Coos County to Phase Two of the Coronavirus 

restrictions, the pastors and elders have decided to hold in-person services beginning 

June 14, 2020.  Our services, as normal, will be at 9:00am and 10:30am. Click HERE to 

read Pastor David's full letter to the church – June 9th update.   For specific 

information and updates, click on the corresponding website links below to check the 

status of each ministry.   

Sunday Services, Sunday Schools & Children’s Church –  

In-person services begin June 14, 2020.  Our services, as normal, will be 

at 9:00am and 10:30am.  We will not be holding any children, youth or 

adult Sunday school classes, or Children’s Church as long as the six-feet 

social distancing order is in effect. Children are encouraged to sit with 

their family.  We will also continue to have our worship service available 

through our church website by 1:00pm each Sunday (sbcnb.org/media).   

Men's & Women's Ministries, Including Young Adults –  

Some in-person studies have resumed.  For updates on men’s studies and 

events, go to the men’s ministries page on our website 

http://sbcnb.org/ministries/adult-ministries/mens-ministries/. 

For updates on women’s studies and events, go to the women’s ministries 

page on our website at http://sbcnb.org/ministries/adult-

ministries/womens-ministries/.   

Middle School & High School Youth Group & Events –  

In person youth groups have RESUMED.  Big G Summer Camp has been 

CANCELED.  There will be a High School Rafting, Kayaking & Camping 

Trip July 29-31. There will also be a Junior High Rafting & Camping Trip 

July 22-24. The cost is $215 per kid for either trip.  Please go to Pastor 

Chad’s youth specific website page for full details on all of the youth activities 

and events here:  http://sbcnb.org/ministries/youth-ministries/.   

Children's Ministries –  

Vacation Bible School and Big G Summer Camp have been CANCELED.  

We will be having Family Fun Days for our Skyline children and families 

as an alternative.  Please see the Summer Updates letter from Loy on the 

Children’s Ministry page of our website here:  

http://sbcnb.org/ministries/childrens-ministries/.  
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